
 

Dear Members, 

 

We regret to inform you that the MOGS program "Saving the Uterus" to be held on 

Sunday, 20th August, 2023 from 7.00 p.m to 10.00 p.m. at Hotel Holiday Inn, stands 

cancelled due to unavoidable circumstances. 

Inconvenience caused to you is deeply regretted. 

 

 

 

Dr. Anahita Chauhan 

President MOGS 

Dr. Shailesh Kore 

Secretary MOGS 

Dr. Kedar Ganla 

Treasurer MOGS 

 

 


